
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
CAA Legal 
(by email) 
 
 
 
 
Dear , 
 
 
Leeds East Airport Airspace Change Proposal 
 
Thank you for your letter of 7th March 2019 seeking advice on the specific air navigation 
guidance which should be followed by Leeds East Airport for its current airspace change 
proposal. 
 
We have considered the points you made in your letter, including the expected limited 
noise impacts of the proposal, the length of time this airspace change proposal has 
already taken, the fact that the original consultation concluded in June 2017, and that the 
amended proposal being consulted on differs little from the original proposal. 
 
After considering these points, we are satisfied that it is proportionate for Leeds East 
Airport to continue to follow the requirements of the Air Navigation Guidance 2014 for this 
specific airspace change proposal.  
 
Please also note that this decision relates to this specific case, and any similar cases 
from other airports will, of course, be treated on a case by case basis. 
 
I hope this is helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

AVIATION POLICY DIVISION 
DEPARTMENT FOR TRANSPORT 
DIRECT LINE  

 
 

Web Site: www.dft.gov.uk 
 

18 March 2019 




